
 
Minutes of Committee 
Monday, April 26, 2010 
7:36 p.m.  
 
PUBLIC AFFAIRS AND SAFETY COMMITTEE  
 

1) Liquor License Request: Knights of Columbus 
 
2) Other Business 
 
Members Present:             Wagner and Nybo 
 
Elected Official Present:  Spencer 

 
City Staff Present:      Neubauer, Kopp, Doherty, Storino, Panico 
 
Guest: None 
 
DISCUSSION AND COMMENTS: 
 
Item #1 Chief Neubauer addressed the Committee regarding the Knights of Columbus request 

to create a new liquor license for special events or occasions.  These events would be 
held at the Knights of Columbus and/or other bona fide social, fraternal, or religious 
organizations.  The ordinance proposes to amend section 36.09 to add a Class “DL” 
liquor license classification.  A Class “DL” license would limit the number of events 
to one hundred twenty (120) per year.   

 
Chief Neubauer requested several requirements regarding the license;  
 

� A list of event dates provided to the Clerk and Police Department a minimum 
of two weeks prior 

� The bartenders and managers be B.A.S.S.E.T. trained & certified 
� A background check on the liquor manager be conducted, prohibit the 

following:  
(a) Free alcohol nights to members  
(b) Bring your own alcohol events  
(c) Donation events and if the building is open, no alcohol is to be 
served or consumed on the premises  
  

During further discussion the Committee agreed with Chief Neubauer’s requested 
requirements.  Also, a meeting will be arranged with Chief Neubauer and Pete 
Alphini, Knights of Columbus representative, to discuss these requirements.  A 
tentative date of Friday April 30, 2010 was set.  The Committee directed Staff to 
change the date on the draft report and authorized their signatures to allow the report 
to be placed on the next councils consent agenda. 
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Item #2 Mr. Storino advised currently the liquor ordinance allows for a Specialty License 
listing number of locations.  This temporary license allows for the serving and 
consumption of alcohol at the listed locations for special events.  He requested a 
review of the current list to allow for any changes.  During subsequent discussion 
Chief Neubauer suggested that a provision be created to add any new locations to the 
established list by approval of the City Manager and Chief of Police.  The Committee 
concurred.  Mr. Storino will prepare the current list for review. 

 
 
The Committee was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
Submitted by Dominic Panico, Deputy Chief 


